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Sheriff’s Deputies Search for “Lucky Dog Deli” Robbery Suspect 

 
June 26, 2016—Washington County Sheriff’s Deputies are searching for a man after he 
robbed a local business. 

 
On June 25, 2016 at 9:27 p.m., Sheriff’s Deputies were called to the Lucky Dog Deli at 

4714 SW Scholls Ferry Road in the community of Raleigh Hills, concerning a robbery.  
Upon arrival, Sheriff’s Deputies learned there was a man that robbed the 27 year-old male 
clerk at gunpoint. Sheriff’s Deputies, assisted by Portland Police Bureau Officers, 

responded to the area to search for the suspect. 
 

Sheriff’s Deputies were told the robbery suspect came into the business and walked 
quickly towards the clerk who was behind the counter. The clerk told Sheriff’s Deputies 
the man had a handgun and demanded the cash in the register. The employee gave the 

man a very small amount of cash and the man fled on foot. The employee was not 
injured.   

 
Sheriff’s Deputies searched the area with the assistance of a Sheriff’s Office K9 with no 

success locating the suspect. There is the possibility a vehicle was used to flee the area.  
Investigators are reviewing surveillance video and other evidence. There is a still photo 

(inset) from the video that shows the suspect with 

a gun in his hand.  
 

It was reported that the Portland Police Bureau 
was investigating a similar robbery that occurred 
less than a half mile away, a few hours prior to 

this robbery. Both robberies had many similarities, 
and it is possible they were committed by the 

same man.  
 
The man was described as a dark skinned black 

male, in his 20s with a thin build. He was reported 
to have a beard and he was wearing a black hoody 

and camouflage colored shorts. Witnesses 
reported the man walked with a distinctive limp on 
his right side.     

 
Deputies are seeking the public’s help regarding 

this case. If you have any information, please call 
the Washington County Sheriff’s Office at (503) 
846-2700. 


